
“Grant that I may not so much seek to be consoled as to console; 
to be understood as to understand; to be loved as to love.  
For it is in giving that we receive.” –St. Francis of Assisi
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	Shout Out Quote: Dear Nicole, 
     Congratulations on your “Shout Out” recognition for the value of Partnerships. Brianna Williamson wrote, “I will never be able to thank you enough for your help with getting the dual credit letters mailed out to students. This was a project that was very important to a lot of people me! It was brought to life by Kelsey Wagner and strongly supported by Mary Johannesen, as it was some- thing she was hoping to do this summer but couldn't straighten out the logistics with COVID. The recruitment team took it under our wing, so it was important to Katie, Kyle and Kaye as well. While I put together the letters and the addresses, the printing, stuffing and mailing was definitely the biggest leg of the job. Thank you, from the bottom of my heart, for helping us reach out to 120 recent graduates in our district and inform them of their opportunities (and credits) that already exist at Southwest Tech. A handful of them have reached out to recruitment or advising because of these letters, so it's important you know your work had an impact. Thank you, thank you, thank you. It'll never be enough, but I'll continue to say it!”  
     Thank you for exhibiting the College Values and for all you do to make the College a better place. Your service in providing opportunities for and helping students learn is invaluable!



